
The City of Redondo Beach is seeking the community’s input on  

preferred future uses of the  

Veterans Park Community Center, which is the former  

historic library located at Veterans Park.  

ONLINE SURVEY 
available online March 7 - 24 

Complete the online survey to provide your input and comments regarding 

the facility and how it should be used. 

OPEN HOUSE 
Thursday, March 10 ● 10:00am - Noon 

Wednesday, April 27 ● 4:00 - 6:00pm 

Stop by to see the facility and provide your feedback to staff. 

COMMUNITY MEETINGS 
Recreation & Parks Commission Meeting: April 13 at 7:00pm 

Public Art Commission Meeting: May 25 at 7:00pm 

City Council: June 7 at 6:00pm 

Please check the city website for details and how to participate. 

Please complete the survey to provide your input and to be contacted regarding 

future project updates.  

Are you a CONCESSIONAIRE interested in sharing your 

ideas on how the facility can be used?  

Available online March 7 - 24 


